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Regular Meeting                                          
Nameoki Town Trustees

November 23, 2015
Supervisor Randy Viessman called the regular meeting of the Town Trustees to order. Clerk Hawkins led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Supervisor Viessman asked Town Clerk, Helen Hawkins, to record the roll call.  Present other than Supervisor Viessman was Trustee Edwards, Trustee Luehmann, and Trustee Abel.  Absent was Trustee Nemsky who was hospitalized.  A motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Luehmann, to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous regular meeting, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMUNICATIONS:
Clerk Hawkins informed those present that an Illinois Environmental Protection Agency notice and also and MFT Legislative alert letter has been inserted into each Officials folder.  Supervisor Viessman stated that he will respond to the MFT alert letter.  Clerk Hawkins stated that the communications will be placed on file.
BILLS:
A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Able to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Luehmann, then made a motion second by Trustee Abel to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Trustee Edwards read the Treasurers Report dated November 23, 2015. A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Abel to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Trustee Luehmann read the health reports submitted by Health Inspector Tony Bennett.  Trustee Luehmann made a motion, second by Trustee Abel to approve the report as read.  Roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
PUBLIC INPUT:

Assessor Tammy Hanfelder gave a report on the Holiday food baskets for the township senior citizens.
OLD BUSINESS:

None.
NEW BUSINESS:
None.
TOWN OFFICIALS COMMENTS: 
Highway Commissioner Donald Moore informed those present that the highway crew are doing concrete work on Bern and Dawn streets and hope to be finished by Thanksgiving.
Supervisor Viessman stated that the Tax Levy for Town and Road purposes will be ready to be approved at our next town meeting on December 14, 2015.

Clerk Hawkins gave a report on what she learned by attending the Annual Educational Informational sessions held in Springfield, Illinois.  Supervisor Viessman also stated that he enjoyed the sessions as well.
There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Luehmann to adjourn the meeting until December 14, 2015 at 7 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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